
 
PORT OF BARROW 

 
 

Owners, Agents, Charterers, Fishermen and Recreational Sailing Organisations should ensure that 
the contents of this notice are made known to the masters or persons in charge of their vessels or 
craft. 

 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS No.20 of 2023  
 
 

No 1 Gate : Diving Operations 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT:  

 
 
 
Diving operations are taking place on Number 1 gate starting 0600 07/08/2023 until 
further notice. Diving will mainly be over low water but with some H/W diving as 
required. 
 
All traffic is requested to allow as wide a berth as possible and to ensure slow speed 
when passing the gate vicinity with particular regard to bow wave created.  
 
Further information, if required, may be obtained from Barrow Marine Control VHF 
Ch12. 
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